
Revised Elders Minutes 
August 10, 2015 

 
 

Attending: Dianne Brim, Arden Kinser, Rob Woodard, Fran Krohn, Matt Wooley & Cathy King 
 

- Matt opened the meeting in prayer 
- Cathy gave a devotional on relationships in conflict 
- Praise & Prayer 

 
1) Elders budget updates 

 Approved 

2) Follow up on “Pray for our Leaders” meeting 

 Hopefully this will help the congregation understand the leaderships need for 

prayer  

 A decision was made to make this a quarterly event 

 Arden’s summary, at the end of prayer time, was a good fit. A good outline for 

continued services of this kind. 

 Each prayer meeting may have a different emphasis 

3) NCD survey has been compiled and returned to CGFC 

 Our top score was Loving Relationships 

 Our lowest score was Need Oriented Evangelism 

- Addressing the questions of needs of those who do not know Christ 

 The Elders will meet on Sept 10th at 7:00 to discuss the Survey 

 Arden will send an email copy to the Elders and the Clerk  

4) Pulpit supply 

 September 6th – Trey Doty 

 September 13th – Scott Morin 

 September 20th – Betty Jo Steele 

5) Discussion of the NWYM Elders decision to release West Hills from the Yearly Meeting  

 There is an appeal pending 

 An appeal goes to the Ad Council for their review and decision to send or not 

send it to the next Yearly Meeting for discussion 

 Rob will construct a letter, about this issue,  to the CG body for their 

consideration at the next Business meeting 

- The letter will ask people to attend, give some information on the topic 

and the NWYM Elders letter on the West Hills decision 

6) Youth group discussion 

 

 

 

 

 



 

7) Items to take  to the next business meeting 

 Pulpit Supply  

 The NCD survey has returned 

- Rob will give an overview on the conclusions 

8) Next elder’s meeting will be September 10th at 7:00 pm 

9) Rob will bring the devotional 

10) Arden closed in prayer 


